


City of Nashua
CITY COUNCIL PLANNING WORKSHOP MINUTES
City Council Chambers, City Hall

The Nashua City Council met in a planning workshop on April 27, 2022 at 6:00PM in Council Chambers at City Hall.  The meeting was called to order at 6:04PM with Mayor Anthofer presiding.  Council members present were Rhonda Dean, Samantha Johnson, Hal Helleher, and Tim Malven.  Ernie Willsher was absent. City Clerk John Ott was also present.  There were no guests in attendance.  The council discussed the replacement of the Deputy Clerk position including whether the status should be full or part-time, roles and responsibilities of the new person, and how to utilize advertising for the open position.  They also discussed the Corrective Action Plan responses that they received from the Fire Association and needed repairs on the power plant building.  This was a workshop for discussion on topics of importance and so no decisions were made.   
Being that there was no other business, Johnson/M to adjourn, Malven/S, MC RC: All Ayes.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:15PM.    

	
*pending approval by council
John Ott                                                                
City Clerk





